
___________________,

September 22, 1927*

Professor 15.A, Gardner,
Chairman, Executive Committee,
League of the B%ire,
124 Belgrave Boad, Testminster, London, S*7/.l,

Dear Siri-

Keplying to your letter of August 4th concerning 

the League of the Bapire Triennial Imperial Education Conference 

to take place in London in the summer of 1928; we hope to be 

able to appoint a representative and will advise you later who

this will be.

Tours faithfully,

Wilfrid 3ovey.


